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Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung
Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 6:18 PM
To: Amy Ow
Subject: FW: Ticonderoga Drive

 
 

From: Nancy <nanayers@sbcglobal.net>  
Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 4:47 PM 
To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org> 
Subject: Ticonderoga Drive 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know 
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

 

Dear Ms. Leung, My name is (name). I'm a resident of (community name e.g. San Mateo Highlands) at address 
(address). Regarding San Mateo County's notification letter dated May 3 with subject "Consideration of a 
proposed Minor Modification to an approved Resource Management (RM) Permit (PLN2006-00357) for the 
development of Lots 5, 6, 7, and 8 (BLD2016-00161 through BLD2016-00164) in the San Mateo Highlands 
Area", because of the significant impact this construction project will have to the hillside open space along 
Ticonderoga Drive, which includes a possible increased risk of a landslide in the area, and the significant 
changes to the originally proposed earth grading activity, I request that the County prepare a supplemental 
environmental impact report document, and hold a public community hearing about the construction project. 
Thank you, 
Nancy A Hawrs 

2371 Ticonderoga Drive  
San Mateo, CA 94402 
 
Sent from my iPhone 832-260-3535 
 


